
From: Chris Disspain 
Date: Mon, 15 Feb 2010 15:51:40 -0800 
To: Doug Brent 
Subject: ccNSO - Nairobi meeting 
 
Doug, 
 
Just wanted to let you know that the ccNSO council is up to date with the latest 
announcements regarding Nairobi and remains supportive of continuing with the 
meeting. Whilst obviously travel to Nairobi is an matter for each individual, 
most if not all of the ccNSO Councillors have indicated that it is their current 
intention to attend the meeting in person. 
 
Various Councillors have checked with their own government travel advisory bodies 
and have reported no change in the advice for travel within Kenya. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Chris Disspain 
CEO - auDA 
au Domain Administration Ltd 
 


